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Statement from OPA Interim Director Bonnie Glenn on the end of the consent decree 

 

SEATTLE—The Seattle Office of Police Accountability (OPA) recognizes this monumental achievement for 

the City of Seattle at the end of the Consent Decree.  As we enter this next chapter of policing and 

oversight, OPA remains committed to its vision of safeguarding a culture of accountability within the 

Seattle Police Department. OPA will continue to uphold high standards in police accountability in 

conducting timely, thorough, and objective investigations into allegations of police misconduct.  OPA 

looks forward to our further engagement with accountability partners, the Community, and the Seattle 

Police Department in sustaining this important work. 

 

View Mayor Bruce Harrell’s statement here. 
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